
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Planning Board 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  November 19, 2020 
 
Re:      PLN-20-00008 – 789 Hamilton Street, LLC – 225/6-15 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Refuse area may be inadequate depending on the uses of the proposed retail space. 


